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PARENT EXPECTATIONS
· Parents are expected to get their child to class on time to ensure they are able to benefit from the entire two hour session.  If they will be more than ten minutes late, parents are expected to call or text the director. 
· Parents are to give 24 hour notice to the tutoring service if their child will not be able to attend a scheduled class.
· Parents are to respond to any form of correspondence regarding their child or the tutoring program within three days if a response is required.
· Parents are to ensure their child is practicing skills learned in the tutoring to assist the child in mastering concepts, if outside activities are assigned.
· Parents are to ensure that books, materials, electronics or other resources are maintained in good condition. If they are not, the parent understands that they could be charged for replacements. 

· Parents are to notify the tutoring service if any contact information changes such as phone numbers, e-mail, or emergency contact. 
· Parents are responsible for providing transportation to and from the tutoring program.

· Parents are to ensure that the child has medication with them if it is required to participate in activities.

· Parents are to understand that Back to the Basics Tutoring LLC, its director, tutors, volunteers, affiliates or investors will not administer any medication and the child should be able to be self –sufficient in taking medications.

· Parents understand that these expectations are subject to change without written notice
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Date_____________________________________________________________________________
